
Moving on up!
Getting ready to start school

Is your child starting school in September?

Perhaps they have additional needs?

Limited experience of Pre-school?

Worried about how starting school will go?

Then come and join us at our free transition sessions 
across the Broadland District. There are 3 sessions 
in total, and you are invited to attend them all. 

Like to find out more?

Follow this link, use the 
QR code or text this 
number and we’ll get back 
to you – 07860 041627.


